
HB 919 -- LONG-TERM CARE FACILITIES

SPONSOR: McGaugh

This bill requires certain individuals who have reasonable cause to
believe a resident of a long-term care facility has been sexually
assaulted to report to the Department of Health and Senior Services
and to local law enforcement in accordance with federal law.

This bill is similar to SB 301 (2017).


